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Subject: A2 Goals and our Comprehensive Plan

From: Barbara McMullen 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 1:39 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2 Goals and our Comprehensive Plan 

I know there's a lot of negativity about the plan right now, but I do want you to hear from people who 
support the direction we are headed, thanks to the work you're doing. 

I am a west side (Ward 5) resident and I support more density and better transit. 

Please know I support moves in that direction.  

Thank you for your work and time. 
-barb mcmullen
703 Duncan ST


